
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

THIS IS A ZERO TOLERANCE ZONE 
 
 

We are committed to treating you with respect 

and courtesy, ensuring the school remains a 

safe and happy environment for our children at 

Yelvertoft.  

 

Our employees have the right to work in a safe 

environment, so we ask you that you treat them 

with the same respect and courtesy. 

 
Anyone behaving in an offensive, threatening or 

abusive manner WILL be asked to leave the 

premises,  

they may be banned from the school premises 

and their behaviour may be reported to the 

Police.  
 


